

## CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Guadalajara, Jalisco, México

December 15, 1989

Dr. William E. Thornton NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center Houston, TX. 77058

Dear Dr. Thornton:

On behalf of myself and the entire staff of the American Consulate General at Guadalajara, a very warm thank you for giving us the United States flag and patch which were flown aboard the Challenger August 30 - September 5, 1983, and for the photograph from space of Guadalajara.

We are honored to have these items on display here at the Consulate, and sincerely appreciate your thoughtfulness in presenting these items to us for all to enjoy.

I deeply regret that I did not have the opportunity to attend your lectures or meet with you when you visited Guadalajara. However, the reports I received indicate that you really "stole the show!".

We are proud to have had such a distinguished American visit our post, and we look forward to welcoming you here in the future.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Meysenburg

Consul General